
 

 

          2024 Ministry Highlights 

 

Ministered at nine churches throughout the US 
and Canada. 

Made a spring trip to Singapore partnering with 
Amos & Doris Wong, and to Vietnam partnering 
with John & Cindy McKinney in Hanoi.  

Taught an accredited course for RHEMA 
Thailand’s new college program and did a  
Thailand Life in the Spirit Seminar (via Zoom). 

Participated in a special Day of Prayer 
with a group in Chandigarh, India  
(via Zoom).  

Shared with the 2023 RHEMA School 
of World Missions class. 

Taught a college course (via Zoom) 
for several individuals in Greece who 
are completing their degree plans. 

Hosted two Mission’s Reimagined 
Retreats, the first with nine men 
representing five nations, and the  
second with five men representing 
two nations. 

Made a second SE Asia trip. While in  
Singapore, I spoke at New Rise Church 
and officiated the wedding of Amos 
and Doris Wong’s daughter. We also 
traveled to Vietnam again and made new  
contacts in Ho Chi Minh City. 

Spoke at four churches and participated in a 
Refresh Conference hosted by Adrian and Irene 
Weening during our Canadian ministry tour. 

Held our second, five-day prayer conference  
at Hope Faith Love Church in Moorhead, MN. 

Expanded our FLP Chinese impact. flpchinese.com 

Launched our GCIM YouTube Channel 
www.youtube.com/@Gary-Crowl-International 
with over 20 resources available already. New 
teachings are released on a weekly basis.  

We have recently finished another year, which 
was full of wonderful opportunities to spread 
the Gospel around the world! We were able to 
achieve this because of our amazing partners 
and friends who have supported us with their 
encouragement, prayers, and faithful contribu-
tions. You have been a valuable partner in 
helping us to share the message of God's love 
and faithfulness with the world. 

At the end of each year, we summarize GCIM's 
accomplishments and provide a brief preview 
of our plans for the upcoming year. Inside is a 
list of highlights from 2023, along with a quick 
overview of what we have in store for 2024. 

We are grateful for the opportunities to share 
the Word of God with many beautiful people 
worldwide. We are committed to follow God’s 
plan and to be part of reaping His harvest, 
equipping His Body, and preparing for His soon 
coming return.  
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 Exciting FLP Chinese Expansions!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2023 was a big year for our Chinese translation 
focus. We were able to add four new Faith Library 
Publications to our Chinese Resource website:  
flpchinese.com. New titles include: Seven Steps  
to Judging Prophecy (book), Seven Vital Steps to 
Receiving the Holy Spirit (book), The Precious 
Blood of Jesus (video), and Understanding the 
Name of Jesus (video). We had over 10,000 down-
loads from the site in 2023, with a total download 
count of 96,021 by the end of the year! 
 

Our newest FLP Chinese resource, audiobooks, 
will now expand our reach to Chinese speakers 
even further! The response of our partners in 
supporting this special project was amazing. We 
already have five titles available in this format: 
The New Birth, The Bible Way to Receive the Holy 
Spirit, Love Never Fails, The Threefold Nature of 
Man, and The Believer’s Authority.  
 

Thanks to the generosity of our partners, we also 
have nine other titles already fully-funded and in 
the production cue for 2024! These resources will 
be available both at the flpchinese.com website as 
well as the FLP Chinese YouTube channel: 
www.youtube.com/flpchinesekennethehagin 
 

Connie and I want to express our  
love and appreciation to you, our 
friends and partners! Thank you  
for your incredible love, support,  
and prayers throughout the many  
years we've spent working in China  
and Asia. You are amazing, and we continue to 
pray for you to experience God's goodness and 
blessings in your lives. 

What’s in Store for 2024? 

 

 During a time of prayer in 2022, I kept hearing 
these words on the inside: Seven Years of Harvest. 
The more I prayed and meditated on those words, 
I became convinced that God was leading us to 
focus our time, energy, and resources for the  
next seven years to do our part in helping reap 
the harvest, especially in nations that have not 
experienced a sustained move of God. 

Over the last two decades, we have founded Bible 
schools and churches across Southeast Asia. 
Starting with our first venture in Thailand in 1999, 
we have been honored to establish: a church  
and Bible school in Bangkok, a Bible school in  
Singapore, and multiple Bible schools throughout 
China. We have helped individuals start Bible 
Schools in Indonesia, Greece, and Albania, as well.  

The individuals who have 
assumed all these works 
have taken the seeds we 
planted and produced an 
abundant harvest in many 
different nations. We are 
grateful for the opportunity 
to plant ministries and to 
see these ministries grow 
and flourish, producing 
fruit that remains. 

GCIM will continue our original mission of training 
and shaping leaders. We will continue to hold  
pastor training workshops, develop faith-building 
materials translated into targeted language 
groups, and to work with other international  
leaders to open new countries for the Gospel. 

In 2023, GCIM developed a partnership with a 
new outreach program called Kingdom Building 
International. The main objective of this program 
is to execute a seven-year harvest plan in nations 
that are ready for it. We will provide additional 
information about this program in the upcoming 
year. For now, pray for kingdombuilding.us! 
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